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November 30, 2018
Via Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail
Erle Townsend
Project Manager
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333

RE:  Roxbury Wind Project, Roxbury, Oxford County
DEP # L-27863-ES-A-N, L.-27863-NJ-B-N, L-27863-TG-C-N

Dear Erle;

On behalf of the Applicant RoxWind LLC, enclosed please find the following material
responsive to the November 7, 2018 Review of the Roxwind LLC Project Scenic Resource
Assessment prepared by LandWorks (the “Third-Party Review”): (1) a memorandum from
Verrill Dana demonstrating that Rumford Whitecap is not a scenic resource of state or national
significance under the Wind Energy Act and therefore the Department should not consider
project visibility from that location; (2) a memorandum from Stantec Consulting responding to
issues raised in the Third-Party Review concerning limits of clearing, stormwater management
and other engineering issues; (3) a memorandum from TJD&A responding to the scenic issues
raised in the Third-Party Review and a copy of the Baskahegan Lake Users Survey and the
Bowers Visual Impact Assessment, which are referenced in the TID&A memorandum; and (4) a
motion to strike certain portions of the Third-Party Review.

Thank you for consideration of this material.
Si éerely,

Juliet T. Browne
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